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IPSA LEADERSHIP 
AWARD APPLICATIONS 

Each spring semester IPSA 
awards deserving students with 
the Leadership Award. The award 
was created to recognize those 
students who have gone above 
and beyond in service to the 
community within an 
interprofessional environment as 
well as those who have helped to 
further IPSA and 
interprofessional education on 
LSUHSC’s campus.  
If this is you or someone you 
know, send an email to 
klamb3@lsuhsc.edu for an 
application to complete in order 
to be considered for the award. 
Submitted applications will be 
reviewed by the IPSA Board as 
well as select faculty. 
Applications can be submitted via 
email and will be due by March 
15th for consideration. No late 
applications will be considered. 

FOR THOSE GRADUATING 
If you will be graduating this year 
and are interested in receiving a 
cord for your service through IPSA, 
please remember to complete your 
required hours by March 1st. The 
early deadline is required by 
administration to ensure that our 
board members have adequate time 
to identify all recipients and provide 
student names to administration for 
commencement activities. Hours 
will not be considered beyond this 
deadline without prior approval 
from the IPSA Board. If there are 
discrepancies in your submitted 
hours, you will be required to 
contact the program directly. 
Confirmation of the correct hours 
can then be forwarded to Katherine 
Hammer at khamm2@lsuhsc.edu. 
Hours received prior to fall 2015 
cannot be verified as many program 
leaders have since graduated. Please 
be respectful when inquiring about 
hours, and plan accordingly. 

IPSA 

Interprofessional Student Alliance 

The Interprofessional Student 
Alliance is an organization of 

students from across the health 
sciences center who work within 

the community in service and 
leadership. IPSA encourages 

representation and participation 
from all 6 professional programs at 

LSUHSC. As a student run-
organization, IPSA has nine 

programs that work in the New 
Orleans region to enact change in 

the health of the community. 

NEW IPSA OPPORTUNITY 
WITH CIPECP 
The Center for Interprofessional 
Education and Collaborative 
Practice (CIPECP) has established 
an HSC student committee focused 
on cultivating a meaningful IPE 
experience for students engaged in 
Team Up: Commit to Compassion, 
Communication, and Collaboration. 
The Committee will meet two times 
in the spring of 2018 (2/27 and 3/27, 
from 5:30-7:30pm) with follow up 
assignments/communication via 
email. The will also have two 
representatives from each school 
that participated in Team Up for the 
2017-2018 academic year with 
diverse opinions about the Team Up 
curriculum. Students who 
participate in the committee can 
receive 6 IPSA hours for their time. 
If you are interested in joining the 
committee, please email Amanda 
Goumas: agouma@lsuhsc.edu by 
February 9th. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Please see the IPSA website for access to our calendar with up-to-date information on upcoming activities, grants 
available, contact information, and more. Please send any calendar additions to Cal Creel at ccree3@lsuhsc.edu.  
 
CONTACT US 
For events, see our IPSA calendar: http://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_calendar.aspx  
Questions, concerns, comments: lsuhscipsa@gmail.com or IPSA@lsuhsc.edu  
 



  
Chateau D' Orleans (14765 Chef Menteur Hwy) 

The February session for Chateau will be held Saturday, February 24th at 11AM. 
Two LSU Health nursing students will be giving a presentation on emergency preparedness. If you are interested in volunteering, 
please fill out your information on the google doc in the e-mail text box under the February tab at the bottom. Carpooling is available, 
please e-mail us if needed. Caleb Speyrer: Cspeyr@lsuhsc.edu Katherine Hammer khamm2@lsuhsc.edu 
NOWS at 2020 South Liberty  
NOWS will be having two Thursday sessions and one clinic for the month of February. The schedule is as follows: 
February 15th: Proper medication usage 
February 22nd: What you need to know about STIs 
February 17th: Pediatric Health Clinic 
 If you would like to volunteer, please sign up with the link below. 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1DGp1afmQe-EQjW8hXueE5ldcLzCXfFHaPAISZuEKZ9c/edit?usp=sharing  

 
New Orleans Adolescent Reproductive Health Project held our first volunteer training  on January 27th and we are 

excited to continue bringing comprehensive medically accurate sex education to New Orleans area youth! 
 If you missed the first announcement or weren’t sure of your semester schedule but still want to get involved teaching sex ed with 
other LSU and Tulane students, head to our website and fill out the Student Volunteer Application 
Form:https://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/noarhp.aspx. We will be following up about a second volunteer training 
later in the semester. Please reach out tonoarhp.lsuhsc@gmail.com with any questions, concerns, or suggestions. 
This Spring we will be teaching: 
Select Wednesdays starting 2/7/18 from 1:00-2:00pm – 5th and 6th grade 
Select Tuesdays starting 2/20/18 hourly from ~9:00am until 2:00pm – 9th grade 
Saturday afternoons 2/24/18 and 3/3/18 – multiple ages 
Thursday evenings once per month in collaboration with NOWS 

 

Happy Mardi Gras from Little Bitty Learning! ☺ We have begun our spring classes at 
McMillian’s First Steps! The first class went well, the families, children, volunteers, and community partners all had a great time! Our 
meal was delicious! For those that have already attended Cooking Matters training in the past, you are welcome to sign up and 
participate in the program. Please use the google doc link below to sign up for an open class, availability is filling up! 
 https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Jmmyc9E6gmbaIor1IUq9X70hvXS9f3UrN_bsdpKcZgw/edit#gid=2060767956  
 Thank you for all those that have participated in the program and plan to participate in future classes. You help and assistance is 
greatly appreciated. If you interested in a leadership position within the Little Bitty Learning program for next school year, please 
reach out to Lisa Staples (Lstapl@lsuhsc.edu) Hope you all have a great Mardi Gras season! 

 
Welcome back students! Students for Sustainability has some exciting events 

planned for this semester, including Painting and Pinot, rock climbing at the Boulder Lounge, and plant sales at the downtown and 
dental campuses. Our monthly meetings will be on the 2nd Wednesday of every month at noon in MEB S15, except for our next 
meeting which will be on February 7th due to Mardi Gras. In February, we are also planning a fundraiser to be held at a local 
restaurant (hoping for Velvet Cactus!). If you would like to be added to our listserv so you can stay updated on our events, please 
email lsuhscsfs@gmail.com and follow us on Instagram (@sfs.lsuhsc) and Facebook (Raised Root Student Garden). See you next 
Wednesday! 

 
LGBT + Allies Organization for Cultural Understanding in the Health Sciences (LOCUS) in an inter-professional 

student organization aimed at advancing awareness and advocating for the LGBTQ community at LSUHSC and in New Orleans. 
We are currently looking for volunteers to aid CrescentCare’s condom packing and distribution outreach efforts during Mardi Gras. 
Anyone interested may sign up through this link: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1GpJiIybIfIEka4UE-
YUj7F51dtTQxMieS8s_XZLvBqY/edit#gid=0 
We are pleased to announce that LOCUS and the South Central AIDS Education and Training Center Program (SCAETC) will be 
hosting the LGBT Health Care Symposium on April 25th, 2018 from 6:00-8:30pm. The focus of this year’s panel will be on the 
physical and mental health care of HIV/AIDS patients in the LGBT community. The day after the symposium, a training session on 
HIV criminalization in Louisiana will be held from 6:30-8:30pm. Both the Symposium and the training session will be held on the 
first floor of the the Medical Education Building (MEB) in lecture hall A. Keep an eye out for more information and a flyer in the 
coming months. Be sure to check out our website (https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/cmhe/locus/) which provides links to resources 
for LGBTQ students, as well as for the general community. This is also where we post information about any upcoming events. If you 
would like to receive emails from LOCUS, there is an option on our website to subscribe to our listserv. To protect the privacy of our 
members, we use the "blind carbon copy" for email correspondence. This means that you can't see the other recipients of the email and 
they can't see you. 
We look forward to seeing you all at our meetings and events this year. 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENTS 
NOWS 

NOARHP 

STUDENTS FOR SUSTAINABILITY 

LITTLE BITTY LEARNING 

LOCUS 


